

End of Half Term Newsletter

Friday 23rd October 2020

Mullett Road, Wolverhampton, WV11

Tel: 01902 558778

office@deyncourtprimary.com

www.deyncourtprimary.org

Well, we have made it to the half term break! We want to say a huge thank you to our whole school community for supporting us through what has been a difficult few months. We have been so impressed with the enthusiasm and energy the children have brought to each day as we adjust to our new normal.

Whilst we appreciate that we still have challenges to face, we are confident that with the support and understanding of our community we can continue working together to make the school as safe as possible. Thank you again for your patience with us.

We will return to school on Wednesday 4th November, which gives us our own 'circuit- breaker' half term and we look forward to welcoming you all back then. Have a happy and restful half term.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Darby, Headteacher

Dates for your Diary

November 2020

4th—Return to school

6th— Remembrance Day celebration in school (Art activities across the school)

9th –14th—Maths week—information to follow

13th—Children in Need day information to follow

16th-20th-Anti Bullying Week-Odd socks day! See Posters outside classes!

December 2020

17th—Christmas Parties in classes

18th—Break up for Christmas— Christmas jumper day

January 2020

4th—Children return to school

Photographer returning

The school photographer will be back in school on the 26th November to take pictures of any children who missed the opportunity before.

Food Bank donations

As we usually hold our annual Harvest Festival in October and this year we have had to cancel, we would still like to support our local food bank. After half term, on the 4th, 5th and 6th November we will be asking families to donate food items for this worthy cause. There will be a box outside the main office for any donations if you can. We will then donate to The Good Shepherd Food Bank. Thank you for your support with this.

PE next Half Term

Some classes PE days have changed for the next half term. The new days are:

Reception - Wednesday

1/2B - Monday

1/2F - Thursday

1/2G - Monday

3/4B - Friday

3/4C - Monday

3/4T - Wednesday

5/6H - Wednesday

5/6K - Thursday

5/6P—Tuesday

On PE days, children still need to come to school in their PE kit. Reception children can wear a sports kit if they would like. They need a dark tracksuit, white t-shirt and trainers. Thank you!

Attendance

Despite everything that has been going on, our attendance this half term has been very good-96%. Thank you for your support with this!

The class with the best attendance this week was:

3/4T with 100% attendance!

Well done to everyone!

Class Dojo



The winning classes for this week are 1/2F and 3/4B

Class Dojo

A BIG thank you to everyone who has signed up to Class Dojo! It has been wonderful to see children receiving their dojo points in class and seeing so much going on in school on the class stories. Thank you to everyone!







